
Juneau International Folk Dancers
Annual Meeting
March 13, 2011
Minutes

The annual meeting was called to order by President Bruce Botelho at 7:43 p.m. Thirteen 
people were present.

Minutes of the previous meeting, March 28, 2010, were reviewed and approved.

Old Business

Lee Otterholt will be the guest instructor at a workshop scheduled for the first weekend in 
November.  As before, he will also instruct at an evening event sponsored by the Sons of 
Norway.

John reported that the Barn Dance attendance is up.  Dance Fest is likely a thing of the 
past due to the departure of Heather and Antonio.  A band has been chosen for this years 
Camp Damp to be held August 19.

Jeff is maintaining the JIF website.

Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.  We have received $200.00 in support 
from Sons of Norway.

New Business

The composition of the board will remain unchanged with John Laskey,  Judy Regan, 
Cindy Boesser, Jeff Gnass, Linda Kruger, Bruce Botelho, Karen Maher and Jane Stokes 
agreeing to serve.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:52 p.m.


